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SHEILA DIXON FREDERICK H. BEALEFELD, IlI
Mayor Police Commissioner

November 18, 2008

TO: The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall
Attn. Karen Randle

FROM: James H. GreEl)?,J%eputy Legal Counsel
Baltimore Police Department

RE: City Council Bill No. 08-0203
Retail Business Districts-Sanitation and Public Safety

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 08-0203-Retail Business Districts-Sanitation and Public Safety. The BPD stands
willing to work in partnership with the business associations throughout the City to help
them understand overall public safety issues. Thank you for the opportunity to comment
on this legislation.

Ger Frederick H. Bealefeld III, Police Commissioner, BPD
Ronald Levitan, Acting Chief of Legal Affairs, BPD
Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
Sheryl Goldstein, MOC]J
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